
3M Electrical Markets Division 3M Business Center 
 13011 McCallen Pass, Bldg. C 
 Austin, TX 78753 

 

March 31, 2022 
 
 

Notice:  Discontinuation of 3M™ Flexible Insulation, sheet form 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers, 
 
Effective May 1 2022, 3M will discontinue offering 3M™ Flexible Insulation, sheet 
form.  Here is list of the SKUs that will be discontinued: List of SKUs.  End users 
can still source these products in sheet form from an authorized 3M EMD fabricator. 
The fit, form or function of the product will not change.  However, the customer 
must determine whether the recommended product is suitable for their intended 
application 
 
The last date to purchase these SKUs is April 30, 2022.    
 
If you have any questions about the discontinuation, please contact your local 3M 
Sales Representative or Customer Service at (800) 676-8381. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kurt Siebert 
Global Product Manager, Electrical OEM Insulation 

  

  

 
 

https://skydrive3m-my.sharepoint.com/personal/a9wxpzz_mmm_com/Documents/Documents/List%20of%20SKUs.xlsx?web=1

